
Water Safety Info 
Session and Crafts

Join us on May 17th for an informative lesson 
about water safety! There will be a presentation for 
parents along with a guest speaker and handouts 

of information. For the kids we will be running two 
summer-themed crafts and a few games!

When: May 17th, drop in from 1-4

Where: Chelmsford Public Library

Who: Anyone is welcome, although it is recommended for young 
children and parents

By: Girl Scouts from Troop 70535


